








5. If a victim witness staff person needs training, it is the responsibility of the
district attorney to ensure the staff person attends available training, such as the 
"Nuts & Bolts" and quarterly regional victim/witness training meetings conducted 
by the Wisconsin Department of Justice. If a district attorney believes that no 
training is available for their victim witness staff, he or she should contact the 
Department of Justice Victim Services Director (608-264-9497) for a list of regional 
meeting times/dates and other training (including site visits from the director) 
available. Technical assistance is available upon request and district attorneys are 
responsible for seeking it out for their victim witness staff if there is a need. 
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